WUTC
Attn: Carol J. Washburn

PO Box 47250
Olympia, WA 98504-7250

Stan Johnston

Brinnon, WA 98320

February 21, 2008

RE: Docket # UT-073014

This letter is concerning my property on lot A (Tax Parcel _) on Triton Height

Road.
I am writing this letter in reference to obtaining phone service in an area where Quest, the closest

provider, will not provide phone service.

We need this comment to be on record for your rural making of the subject of
telecommunications extensions regarding the above docket number. At this time, there are
numerous properties which are unable to obtain phone services due to Quest telecommunications

services denymg us service at this time.

Emergency lines are a must. Wireless telecommunications are not reliable at all times as they are
spotty and do not work in all spots in the area and this is not good for emergency 51tuat10ns ,

Sincerely,

Stan Johnston
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